KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION
DISTRICT

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

Posted: November 6, 2014

The regularly scheduled monthly Board of Directors meeting of
November 12, 2014 has been canceled.

The Board of Directors normally meets every second Wednesday
of the month at the Kensington Community Center at 7:00 p.m.
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board is December
10, 2014 and will take place at the Kensington Public Safety
Building for this time only.

For additional information please contact the District at 527-8395.



